
No.MED-1024/C.R.No.97/NEET PG/Refund/1023                Date : 16/05/2025 
 

NOTICE NO - 18 

NEET-PG-2024 
 

Regarding Refund of Security Deposit to Eligible Candidates 

 

 The process for NEET PGM 2024 was completed on 20/03/2025. This office has 

processed the refund of security deposit to eligible candidates to their source account. However, 

due to some technical issues refund to payment made by card and Net banking could not be 

processed and were rejected. Since even after multiple attempts the refund could not be 

processed to source account, this office has decided to refund the security deposit to the account 

of the candidate. All the candidates who were eligible for refund of security deposit and have 

not received their refund shall follow the below mentioned process. 

1) Candidate should visit the link  

: https://forms.easebuzz.in/register/MHCETQIMGT/mhcet_refund_account_details 
 

2) Candidate shall fill in his/her details like CAP application number, Name, Account 

Number, IFSC code etc. 

3) The system will verify the name of the candidate in CAP application form with the 

Account details and will initiate a refund only if there is a match. Hence, candidates 

should ensure to fill in details of themselves. ( Kindly do not fill in account details of 

your parents or relatives). 

4) In case the candidate does not receive refund after 7-8 days of this notice. They should 

contact this office on cetcell@mahacet.org with the details filled in the form and  

statement of account.  

 We apologize for the inconvenience caused in this regard. Be assured that the refund 

will be made as quickly as possible.  

         
 

Sd/- 

Commissioner & Competent Authority, 

State Common Entrance Test Cell, 

Maharashtra State, Mumbai 
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